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Comments: For three decades, our Northwest Forest Plan has been protecting our forests, streams, and habitat

for endangered species such as the Northern Spotted Owl, the Marbled Murrelet, and various fish.   Another

endangered species affected by the plan is the human race - us! To survive in the future, humans will need old

growth forests and clean rivers to help mitigation to the effects of the climate chaos that increasingly surrounds

us.  

For these reasons, please maintain our strong Forest Plan. Prioritize life over logging. It makes no sense on any

level to open our national forests to logging. 

 


